Woodpeckers Class letter[image: ][image: ]
June 2019

[bookmark: _gjdgxs][bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents and Carers,
Well, it is hard to believe that this is the last class letter of the school year!  This promises to be the busiest half term yet, as we head towards the summer holidays! 
Curriculum
Next week, the class will be starting their new topic entitled ‘Fly me to the Moon’; studying space and the space race, which is always a popular topic with the children.  The topic also gives us many opportunities for fiction, as well as non-fiction writing; where the children will build on their learning to write their own fantasy story, by the end of term. Please find attached the overview for the half term.
The children have been given a new timetable for their learning packs.  This is a basic timetable and as we have so much to fit in before the end of term, there will be changes.  As is usual for the Summer Term, there will many opportunities for sport, so please could you make sure that your child always has their correct PE Kit in school everyday.    In Year 5, we expect the children to organise themselves, so it is their responsibility to ensure that they have the correct kit and that everything fits.  Although it should be warmer, please make sure your child has a red or black plain sweatshirt/hoodie, as where possible all PE will be outside.
Reading records are checked weekly and the children will continue to read in a group with an adult.  It is down to the children to tell us when they need a new book and the children know that they should record any of their reading in their reading diaries.  Please encourage the children to record their reading so we can keep our records up to date.
Homework arrangements will continue as in the previous half term.
Dates for Your Diary
	Wednesday 5th June 2019 
Morning
	Judo Taster session

	Monday 10th June 2019
Morning
	Selected children to Quadkids Athletics event (Parent Mail to follow for those selected)

	Friday 14th June 2019
Morning
	Selected children to Year 5/6 Tennis competition (Parent Mail to follow for those selected)

	Monday 17th – Wednesday 19th June
	Year 6 French Trip – Mrs Hymers absent, Mrs Page teaching as usual, Wednesday covered by Mrs Sutherland

	Friday 28th June 2019
	Year 5 Sleepover – Forest Ian 4-7pm

	Monday 1st July 2019
Afternoon – Village Hall
	Play rehearsal 1-3pm – pick up from school as usual

	Tuesday 2nd July 2019
Afternoon – Village Hall
	Dress rehearsal 1-3pm – pick up from school as usual

	Wednesday 3rd July 2019
	Shuffle up day – day spent in Year 6

	Thursday 4th  July 2019
1:30 – 3pm
	Year 5/6 production in Cople Village Hall (arrangements to be confirmed)

	Thursday 4th July 2019
6: 30pm – 8pm
	Children to be at Cople Village Hall for 6:15 pm

	Friday 5th July 2019
Afternoon
	Sports Day

	Friday 12th July 2019
	Reports published to parents

	Friday 19th July 2019
	Last Day of Term



Thank you for your support in encouraging your child to learn their lines.  If you have any costume queries please do not hesitate to contact us by email, if you haven’t managed to catch up with us during school hours.
Kind Regards,

Joanne Hymers                                                                     Adele Page

j.hymers@sheerhatchprimary.org.uk
a.page@sheerhatchprimary.org.uk
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